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Parents/Guardians of incoming Kindergartners, 8th, or 12th graders: 

 

To help St. Charles County students beat the back-to-school rush, we will be scheduling vaccination 

appointments earlier this year. 

• Tuesday 4/11, Wednesday 4/12, Thursday 4/13 

• Tuesday 4/18, Wednesday 4/19, Thursday 4/20 

• Saturday 4/22 

• Tuesday 4/25, Wednesday 4/26, Thursday 4/27 

 

Where: St. Charles County Department of Public Health,1650 Boone’s Lick Road in St. Charles.  

To schedule an appointment, call 636-949-1857. 

Please Note: a parent or guardian must accompany those under 18 during the appointment.  

 

We are unable to bill private insurance at this time, but those who qualify for the Vaccines for 

Children (VFC) program can obtain vaccinations at no cost. VFC eligible individuals must meet one of 

the following criteria: 

• Do not have health insurance. 

• Have health insurance that does not cover immunizations. 

• Covered by Medicaid. 

• Native American or Alaska Native. 

 

Sincerely, 

St. Charles County Immunization Program 


